

May 24, 2023

Tobin Rockley
President & Director
Rockley Family Foundation, Inc.
470 Sunrise Dr
Golden, CO 80401-7231

Dear Tobin,

On behalf of the Miami Dade College Foundation, I thank you and the Rockley Family Foundation for your generous gift of \$15,000 to support the Performing Arts Department at the Miami Dade College Kendall Campus. Thank you for providing an educational lifeline for students pursuing a degree in the live arts. Your generosity allows them to pursue their dreams and removes obstacles on their path to success.

Since 1960, Miami Dade College has shown that through inclusivity, a strong connection to the community, and a lower economic burden, we can transform lives. Together, with the philanthropic support of our friends, the determination of our students, and the talented dedication of our faculty and staff, we strengthen South Florida.

Thank you again for being an important part of the MDC story and for letting us be a part of yours.

Sincerely,

Nelson F. Hincapie Chief Executive Officer